Falls Baptist Association

2021 Annual Meeting Minutes

The Falls Baptist Association annual meeting was held Sunday October 3, 2021, at FBC Rosebud.
Meeting was called to order at 5pm by Jody Hickman, Moderator.
5 Messengers were recognized and seated.

Guests were welcomed. They included: Tom Revilla, BGCT; Danny Bristow, SBCT and Mike Wilson from
Latham Springs Encampment. Reports were given in written form. (See attached reports)

The Officers for the 2022 year were voted on (see attached form). This passed unanimously.
Budget for 2022 was voted on (see attached form). This passed unanimously.

Calendar for 2022 was voted on (see attached form) and passed unanimously.

Brother Stephen Stanford brought a great message admonishing that God’s Word was central and that
we needed to preach and teach His Word. God speaks through His word. God saves through His word.
God shapes through His word and God’s word is sufficient...Preach the Word!

New Officers recognized and welcomed.
Stephen James asked the guests to come and give a greeting from their groups.
Motion to adjourn for food and fellowship brought by Rick Fendley and 2™ by Stephen Stanford.

The ladies from FBC Rosebud provided soup and sandwiches and a huge assortment of sweets.

There were about 25 in attendance.



